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18th October 2022 

 

Year 4 Roman Day - Greenbank 

 

 

Dear Parents and Friends of Castle Hill, 

 

We are pleased to inform you that we have booked the amazing Portals to the Past for Year 4 to support their history 

topic of the Romans. Our Roman Day will take place on Tuesday 8th November. 
 

In the morning, the children will learn about domestic life, slavery and schooling and will be able to handle some real 

Roman artefacts. In the afternoon, they will have a session led by ‘Roman soldiers’ who will drill them in Latin; some 

will have a chance to wear Roman armour and practise the famous tortoise formation. Your child may dress up in 

Roman themed outfits. You can be as creative as you like! 

We are requesting a contribution of £8.00 for this activity. This amount is calculated assuming that each child takes 

part and makes a contribution to ensure we raise sufficient funds. Please note should there be insufficient voluntary 

contributions, the school reserves the right to cancel or postpone the workshop. 

Please make payment and give consent via Scopay by Wednesday 2nd November 2022.   No cash please.  

Please note that if your child receives pupil premium funding, email the Admin team (admin@chjs.net) and confirm 

you would like to use this towards the trip/event. 

We are looking forward to an exciting day. Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any queries.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Year 4 Team 
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